
 

 

 
 
 
 
IASB Liaison December Talking Points 

 

Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for December. 
 
 

1. For those of you who attended the Joint Annual Conference, thank you for attending! 
Also, please take some time with the full board and share what you learned and what 
your district might begin to implement based on these learnings. Please go to this 
link to share feedback and view photos and handouts. If you have a success story 
you’d like to share with others, watch for the Request for Proposals to present at the 
2024 Joint Annual Conference to be posted on December 1. 2023 JAC 

2. A free webinar, PRESS and PRESS Plus Issue 113: ’Tis the Season for Fall Policy 
Updates, will be held on Thursday, December 7, 2023, from noon-1 p.m. This will 
be recorded and available on the IASB website after December 7. Register Now 

3. New IASB officers were elected at the recent Delegate Assembly. You can find 
the new officers at this link. New IASB Officers 
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https://www.iasb.com/news-listing/2023/november-2023-news/follow-up-on-the-2023-joint-annual-conference-feed/
https://iasb.netforument.com/eweb/DynamicPage.aspx?webcode=EventInfo&Reg_evt_key=4f8bebd4-ce3c-4bc6-bfe9-52a832a6a9d1
https://www.iasb.com/about-us/leadership/officers-and-directors/
mailto:pallen@iasb.com

